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Zedira supports 2nd International Factor XIII Workshop  

Zedira is very proud to support for the 2nd International Factor XIII Workshop dedicated to coagulation 

factor XIII. The workshop will be held from September 28 - October 2, 2016, in Hévíz, Hungary. 

Dr. Ralf Pasternack talks in Workshop Section 4: Methodological Aspects about the  

“Monoclonal antibody directed against the cross-linked fibrin neoepitope, DD-Xlink mab”. 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Please notice that Zedira offers the full range of products for coagulation factor XIII research.  

For detailed information concerning our products please refer to our web site: www.zedira.com 

We are continuously enlarging our product portfolio in order to fulfil researcher’s requirements in the 

field of transglutaminase R&D. Should you have any questions or queries about our products, please 

do not hesitate to contact us: contact@zedira.com 
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